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November 25, 2024 
 
Addendum No. One 
 
PW Bid 2025-001 Bonito Lake RTU Replacement 
 
Attention: Prospective Bidders 
 
Addendum No. One (1) is issued to provide changes and/or clarifications.   
 
 
The bid has been canceled. 
 
 
 
All other provisions of the Contract Documents shall remain unchanged.  This addendum is hereby made 
part of the Contract Documents.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Barbara Pyeatt 
Chief Procurement Officer 
bpyeatt@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
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